Small changes,
big differences.

Group Triple P — For Parents of 0 - 12-Year-Olds

Takes the guesswork out of parenting

New positive parenting course starts soon...

Group Triple P is a great opportunity to meet other parents in similar
situations — other parents who'll support you and share stories with you.

DATE: Thurs 15th Sep 20t - Oct 2022
TIME: 18:00-20:00
VENUE: The Bridge

BOOKINGS AND INFORMATION

Please contact the Children and Families Hub for any further details or to book a place

for this group.

Tel: 01534 519000 Email: ChiIdrenandfamilieshub@gov.je




